Dear friends,

Even with warm weather lingering, we know that Summer has come to a close and we are all transitioning into another wonderful Fall season.  We love these transitional times at STORE.  They provide an opportunity to both reflect and to look forward to the future and everything that is in store for us.  The fall season brings with it weather, style and color changes – in the world, and in design!

If this time of year inspires you to make changes in your home, we’re here for you!  Our design experts can show you all the latest flooring styles, colors and textures and help you choose the right product for your home.  NOTE:  We always want to take the opportunity in September to let you know that although the holidays still feel like a long way off, they’re really just right around the corner!  If you are thinking about having new flooring installed in time for that big Thanksgiving Dinner you’re planning, now is the time to reach out!  The last thing you want to be scrambling to get finished before the first guest arrives is an interior design project.  Having your beautiful new flooring finished early allows you plenty of time to stress about getting that turkey the perfect bronze color just as everyone is sitting down to your dinner table.

We hope you enjoy this edition of the Neighborhood Advisor.  If you aren’t receiving it’s companion, the eNeighborhood Advisor, make sure you email us right away to sign up!

Your friend,
Name
